
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Thursday, June 07, 2007 05:01 PM

To: Weinrich, Dan

Subject: website updates at Dan Weinrich Minerals

06/07/2007

I have just added 31 new specimens to the website.  These include some great display specimens, old classics, and specimens that 
you rarely see in good crystals. 

  

Dan Weinrich 

http://www.danweinrich.com 

  

If you wish to be removed from this list please tell me. 


